
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 08, 2021 4:48 PM 
'Mike Jacobson' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10773-2021 

RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mike Jacobson, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Foamrep=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <Foamrep=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Mike Jacobson 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 7:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Try to remember that FPL and other companies, do the following, want 3% , ask for 10%. 
You guys give them 7%. Who actually wins here. F.P.L. has has multiple years to to 
"harden" their Infurstruction and has done nothing. They complain about hurricanes ""Loses" 
and do nothing. They probably have access or had access to federal Money to do the same. 
Where was it spent? There are the same people who requested an increase in the past to buy 
power plants in the northern US that will not even serve Florida. 
You might want to find out the real cost ( which does include all their costs) to produce a 
Kilowatt as verses how much they charge. You would be shocked. Of course you will have to 
due an independent study (not paid for, chosen by or having any ties to the power producer), 
to get an accurate account. 
Enough is enough. No increase, no special up grade fund. 
They refused to "harden" over many decades. We have trouble affording their jacked up rates 
now. 
Try to remember that you are the PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, Not the power 
company's friend. 

Thank you, 

Mike Jacobson 
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5360 Vacaro Avenue 
Cocoa FL, 32926-2115  

 

 




